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FORMER CHAMPAIGN COUNTY BOARD REPRESENTATIVE  

STEPHANIE HOLDERFIELD FORMING THE  

REPUBLICAN WOMEN OF CHAMPAIGN COUNTY   

  

Champaign, IL- Stephanie Holderfield, former Champaign County Board Representative is forming a women’s 

group for those women who identify with the  Republican Party.  The Republican Women of Champaign 

County is an affiliate of the National Federation of Republican Women and Illinois Federation of Republican 

Women.   

 

There will be a potluck luncheon held on January 31, 2015, at 11:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. at 2101 Windsor Place, 

Champaign, IL located at the Champaign County Republican Headquarters.  Jayne Lehman Raef, 

Membership Chair for the Illinois Federation of Republican Women will be the guest speaker to give an 

overview of membership,  along with State Representative Chad Hays, who will give an update of the recently 

installed Governor and what to expect from the new administration.   

 

There will also be other elected officials to include Karen Foster, Mayoral Candidate City of Champaign.  All 

women are invited to attend who are interested in participating.   

 

For more information or to RSVP, send an email to republicanwomenchampaigncounty@gmail.com. Please 

remember to bring a dish to share, drinks and tableware will be supplied.  The web site for the Illinois 

Federation of Republican Women is http://www.republicanwomen.net. 
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